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October 14, 1941-

Dear Sir: 

We expect to send to you by wire, for your 

suggestions, a tentative draft of amendment No. 2 to 

Regulation W. 

The draft of amendment will provide for a 

"Statement of Borrower", the form thereof to be pre-

scribed by the Board, and several copies of a tenta-

tive draft of the statement are being sent to you 

with this letter so that they will be in your hands 

when the draft of the amendment is received. 

Very truly yours, 

L. P. Bethea, 
Assistant Secretary. 

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS. 
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